
On Thursday, September 19, 2024 UConn Choirs will host our 9th Annual Young
Conductors Symposium for high school student choral leaders. This free day of
clinics is intended for all high school choral singers and student leaders. Some
schools send one student, others bring their entire choir and all are welcome.
Participating students will spend the day at UConn learning about all aspects of
choral leadership from UConn Music Faculty, talented choral graduate students,
and participating students need not be interested in conducting. Selected
students will have the opportunity to direct the UConn Chamber Singers in the
afternoon.  To register students - website link will be active by end of July

Greetings from UConn Choirs! We are looking forward to a great year of choral
music and in the fall of 2024 we have two great opportunities for high school
students and the Peter Bagley Memorial Messiah-Sing. On Thursday, September
19th, we will hold our 9th Annual Young Conductors Symposium, and on Saturday,
October 19th, we will hold our popular Sing On UConn! Tenor/Bass Choir Festival.
We have already had great interest in both festivals so please register early!
Please note the information below and we hope to see you and your students on
the UConn campus soon.  If you need more information please contact Dr. Jamie
Spillane in the Choral Office at Jamie.Spillane@uconn.edu or (860) 486-2562

Young Conductor's Symposium

https://music.uconn.edu/ensembles/uconn-choirs/

